
Weekly Events 

Sundays 

8:30 am Traditional Worship 

9:40 am Sunday School 

10:45am Blended Worship 

2:00 pm Hispanic Worship 

5:42 pm Thrive (meal and worship) 

Mondays 
1:00 pm Sharing Ministry 

Wednesdays 

5:15 pm Dinner 

6:00 pm Praise Team Rehearsal 

6:30 pm Ministries for all ages 

6:30 pm Bells Rehearsal 

7:30 pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Fridays 

8:00 am  Moms in Prayer 

8:30 am Pickleball 

MMC Schedule 

Mon., Wed., and Fri. 10-12 

Tue. and Thurs. 10-2 

The MMC chapel, gym, fitness room, 

and track are open to the public. 

September Sharing Ministry 

Families served:41 

Total Giving:$2,067.02 

Distributed:15 books, 15 toys 

Recovery Ministries 

Our church hosts a variety of 12 Step 

Recovery groups.  Check the RAMP or 

the church web page for details. 

Our Celebrations 

Birthdays: 

Anniversaries: 

Take Root 

Grow 

Bear Fruit 

Sow 

Discovering a relationship with  
Jesus Christ and God’s People 

Learning and being shaped by  
scripture and prayer 

Developing a lifestyle that reflects 
love of God and others 

Sharing the love of God with others 
through word and action 

growing disciples who make a difference... 

10/1   Gwen McKinney 

            Landon Muncy 

10/2   Steven Jackson 

10/4   Ginger Wallace 

10/5   Cindy Cope 

            Elijah Burris 

10/6   Samantha Karnes 

            Mackenzie Neal 

10/7   Edna Harris 

            Phil Sharp 

            Denise Insley 

10/8   Sally Wylie 

            Matthew Ciolek 

10/9   Bob Bachmann 

            Bonnie Heinlein 

            Lauren Burgel 

10/10 John Wilson 

10/11 Rachel Stone 

            Kyle McGlothlin 

10/12 Mary McCready 

            Richard Lowe 

            Allison Short 

10/13 Leah Shearer 

            Brittany Rogers 

            Drew Jordan 

10/14 Tom Fitzpatrick 

10/15 Sue Barnes 

            Phil Thompson 

            Dee-Dee Randolph 

10/16 Louise Ridgley 

            Triston Riley 

10/18 Ruthie Blakeney 

            James Martin 

10/20 Mason Smith 

10/20 Steve Strunk 

            GaKiyah Birch 

10/21 Andrew Harnack 

            Ashley Wade 

            Reece Edwards 

10/22 John Smith 

            George Duncan 

            Jennifer Koerner 

            Catherine Jones 

            Kevin Denereaz 

            James Taylor 

            Violet Vella 

10/23 Ravonda Cobb 

            Michala Cozart 

            Stella Herbst 

10/24 Landen Cox 

10/25 Philip Nichols 

            Austin Jones 

            Alex Karnes 

            Caiden Gillum 

            Phoebe Cobb 

10/26 Claudia Smiley 

            Lynn Beck 

            Robert Ciolek 

10/27 Jamie Lovell 

            Olivia Lyle 

            Hailey Dearinger 

 10/28 Mark Secor 

             Ginny Whitehouse 

             Mallory Smith 

10/29 Adrianna Francis 

            Bel Riley 

            Matthew Stewart 

10/30 Richard Busch 

            Stephanie Carpenter 

            Chas Nystrom 

10/31 Kaity Busch 

10/1   Denver & Lee York 

10/5   Richard & Teresa Lowe 

10/11 Greg & Keiren Gillum 

            Al & Tine Grijalba 

10/12 Terry & Julie Kjellsen 

            David & Missy Rice 

10/13 Michael & Andrea Hensley 

10/21 Stephen & Gay Sweely 

10/24 Mason & Cammie Dale 

            Terrence & Rainey Hayes 

10/30 Amos & Charlene Stone 



Grow Grow Growing In Faith 

 Bear Fruit Service Opportunities 

 Sow Sharing the Good News 

TRUNK-OR-TREAT Decorate your car’s trunk on Wednesday, Oct. 30th. A 
meal will be served in the gym at 5:15 pm. Candy will be 
given out from 6:00-8:00 pm. Vote for your favorite 
trunk! 

YOUTH FALL RETREAT  
Fall Retreat is Nov. 8-10 at Aldersgate Camp. Cost is 
$70 (scholarships available); sign up by Oct. 23. More 
details on website/app/RAMP.  

Welcome to Richmond First United Methodist Church 

 Take Root Getting Connected 

Richmond First United Methodist Church Contact Information 
Office: (859) 623-3580       email: office@richmondfumc.org      website: www.richmondfumc.org 

Finance/Office Manager:  Lori Chasse           Community Relations:  Kathleen Hufstetler: community@richmondfumc.org 

Pastor     Bruce Nettleton     pastor@richmondfumc.org 

Adults/Thrive     Jamie Jordan    adult@richmondfumc.org 

Youth    Jonathan Kleppinger     youth@richmondfumc.org 

Children    Sequoia Wheeler    children@richmondfumc.org 

Childcare      Paula Garrett 

Multi-Ministry Center    Jamie Salyers    mmc@richmondfumc.org 

Music    John Stegner      music@richmondfumc.org 

Morning Praise   Laura Bauer      praisemusic@richmondfumc.org 

Thrive Praise     Kayla Clevenger   thrivemusic@richmondfumc.org 

Accompanist     Buzz Cornelison      

The Growing Place       Director:  Barb Williams       Office: (859) 626-8299        email: thegrowingplace@richmondfumc.org 

(859) 623-3580   
401 W Main Street 

Here’s what’s going on this month. For more information on 
these or other church happenings, check out the RAMP, our 

church website, our church Facebook page, our church app, or 
contact the church office at your convenience. 

We will be collecting shoe boxes for Operation 
Christmas Child between October 20 and November 
10.  Boxes and instructions will be available at all 
worship services.  

Stewards are needed to assist in the preparation of 
Holy Communion for 2nd Service. For more 
information contact the church office. 

OCC SHOE BOXES 

COMMUNION 

STEWARDS 

Make your pledges to support the ministries of the 
church.  You should receive Pledge Packets in the mail.  We 
will receive and consecrate the pledge cards October 20. 

STEWARDSHIP 

BE HEARD 

An open meeting to frame our congregation's 
response to General Conference 2019 statements 
regarding homosexuality will be held from 8:30am to 
Noon on Saturday, November 2. 

A ministry that supports the  homebound members in our 
church who can no longer be as active as they once were. 
If you would like to join this team please call Jamie Jordan 
(859) 623-3580 or Rindy Russell (859) 893-2501 . The next 
meeting will be Oct. 28th, 6:30 pm in the church library. 

CONGREGATONAL 
CARE 

The Craft Fair will be Nov. 9th, 9:00 am-2:00 pm, in the 
MMC gym. Items for the basket silent auction will be 
collected in the Hartman Room starting on Oct. 13th. 

CRAFT FAIR 

POINSETTIAS 

Order forms for our poinsettia sale will be at the RAMP 
for those wishing to remember a loved one through a 
Christmas flower. Donations will also be collected for 
our Sharing Ministry during this time. 

“Room in the Inn” gives the homeless overnight lodging, 
meals and fellowship during the winter months. Contact 
Jamie Jordan to volunteer with setup, cleanup, or meals. 

HELPING THE  
HOMELESS 

WEDDING 
Alex Fassas would like to extend an invitation to the 
church for his wedding ceremony,  which will take 
place in the sanctuary, October 26th at 5:30 pm. 

OCC VOLUNTEERS 
Information about becoming an OOC volunteer is 

located at the RAMP. 


